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From: D'Addario, Letizia

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 12:31 PM
To: 'marianna arrizza*

Ce: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: File numbers OP.16.010 & 2.16.03¢

Commiunication for 9681 & 9691 Islington Avenue (Files OP.16.010 & 7.16.038) — Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Ms, Arrizza,

Your objection letter has been farwarded to the City Clerks Department for inclusion into the public record for the February 7, 2017 Public Hearing.

Best regards,

Letizia V. D’Addario, MES | MCIP | RPP
Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8213 | letizia.d'addario@vaughan,ca

City of Vaugham | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘?VAUGHAN

& Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Panaro, Doris
Sent: January-23-17 5:38 PM

To: 'marianna arrizza'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Cc: D'Addario, Letizia

Subject: RE: File numbers OP.16.010 & Z.16.039

Marianna, ! have forward your concerns 1o the Planner, Letiziz ¥ Addario who is handling the above mention development applications for her review and response to

you directly. Thank you

Doris Panaro
Administrative Clerk

905-832-8585 ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘* VAUGHAN:

From: marianna arrizza

Sent: January-23-17 10:25 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject; File numbers OP.16,010 & 7.16.039

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my concern and disagreement with the planned High Rise Apartment building purposed for
9681-9691 Islington Avenue (Islington & Major Mac area).



I am a resident of Sonoma Heights and a mother of two young children. We frequent this area very often while on
our walks of the neighbourhood. It is a shame that this piece of vacant land will be used for more condominiums, It
seems that every last piece of vacant land in Woodbridge is being used to squeeze in as much residential property
as possible. I feel that Woodbridge is already highly populated and cannot support the traffic load as it is. Take a
drive at peak times and you will see that. Adding more condos will make the traffic even worse. Not to mention
will ruin the dynamics of the community. Sonoma is a small neighbourhood that we feel is tucked away from all of
the hustle and bustle of the Weston/Rutherford or Major mack/Weston Road areas. It is a nice little pocket that is
surrounded by the natural beauty of the Kortright Centre. Can we not keep it this way?? Such a shame to surround

this beautiful piece of nature with a condo??7??
I don't want a condo in my neighbourhood. Keep the condos downtown.
A very concerned resident.

Marianna Arrizza



